
Excursion to the wetlands in Southern Finland 

 

On 6 September 2012 the researchers of the Division of Farm and Enterprises Economics of 

Lithuanian Institute of Agrarian Economics (LIAE) – Dr Irena Kriščiukaitienė and Virginia 

Namiotko – visited two constructed wetlands in Southern Finland. The purpose of the excursion 

was to understand how the constructed wetlands function in nature and how they could 

contribute to reduce pollution.  

 
Picture. Rantamo–Seitteli wetland. 

 

Experts from Finnish Environment Institute (SYKE) and Agrifood Research Finland (MTT) 

demonstrated the multifunctionality of the constructed wetlands and automatic continuous 

monitoring of nitrate and turbidity. They also presented the instruments and data that show 

accurately the efficiency of the wetland to retain nutrients and the way how to improve this 

efficiency with added chemicals. For more information please contact: 

Dr. Irena Kriščiukaitienė and Virginia Namiotko the Division of Farm and Enterprise Economics. 

tel. +370 5 262 2459, irena@laei.lt. 


